
1

Roberta DiMezza

From: San Shoppell <sanshoppell@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 6:40 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: In Support of HB 7219

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I write in support of HB 7219 
The bill repeals the required HIV testing for an individual convicted under chapter 34.1 of title 11 and allows the option for HIV 
testing for any person convicted under this chapter. 
 
san shoppell 
riverside,ri 
 


